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Upcoming Hearing Tribunal  

 
Although open to the public, the Hearing Tribunal can close a portion or all of the Hearing at any 

time. When this occurs, all those who registered to attend will be asked to leave.  
 

To attend, please contact Hearings.Director@cpsa.ab.ca by September 4, 2024. 
 
Please note that this schedule is subject to change.   

 
Inquiries can be directed to: 

Hearings.Director@cpsa.ab.ca  




